
CONFERENCE 2024
YOUNG 
MUSICIANS 
WANTED 

     Would you like to learn 
some great musical skills?

     Take part in an exciting 
musical event in Surrey?

     Why not represent your 
school and take part in the 
Surrey Music Education 
Conference as a Youth 
Delegate?

26 June
University
of Surrey



Surrey Music Hub
Conference 2024

Surrey Music Hub is looking for a small number of 
enthusiastic young people (in year 6 to 8) who love music to take 
part in the Surrey Music Education Conference on Wednesday 26 
June at The University of Surrey, Guildford.

Please note the conference takes place on a normal school day 
and permission for attendance from your school will be required. 
Youth Delegates will need to be at the event from 9.30am - 
3.30pm
It will be great fun and taking part is FREE!
 
How to apply
 
To take part parents/carers will need to complete the Youth  
Delegate form which is on the Surrey Music Hub website: 
https://surreymusichub.com/schools/surrey-music-hub-conference-2024/ 
or scan the QR code 

Alternatively email 
surreyartsschools@surreycc.gov.uk

In the event we are over subscribed we will 
prioritise applications:
     Received by 6 May
     That enable us to have a range of musical interests represented

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RbVh2UwQ0E6Fgh9XDwWVze3uNwkgdS1LlCFzI0fLHCZUQUpISEdKWThYTkFaQ1ZJVEVFNjJVSFRZRCQlQCN0PWcu
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RbVh2UwQ0E6Fgh9XDwWVze3uNwkgdS1LlCFzI0fLHCZUQUpISEdKWThYTkFaQ1ZJVEVFNjJVSFRZRCQlQCN0PWcu
https://surreymusichub.com/schools/surrey-music-hub-conference-2024/ 

